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Comments: To Whom it may concern,

I am writing this letter to voice my concern about the Holland Lodge expansion project.

It is quite clear that the present historical buildings are in need of an upgrade. But preservation of a historical site
is quite different from the transformation that has been planned by the owners and investors.

Building a parking lot the size that is proposed would put enormous pressure on the lake shore.

The use of HVAC systems may not be audible to humans but would probably be heard by animals.

How many trees would come down to triple the size of lodging and dining? Also tripling the number of people in
the vicinity would cause light pollution and impact the shorelines and the quiet solitude that attracts us to this
gem.

Thank you



